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Dear Sir/Madam

I am appalled that Mr Pyne's proposed bill regarding Abortion Law Reform will remove all safeguards and in
 essence make Queensland's abortion laws the worst in the world.

As a society, it would be fair to say that today we appear to have more concern for the well being of animals
 than we do for our unborn children. We raise a bigger voice for animals that can't speak for themselves than we
 do for the voiceless unborn. Let us not enshrine this attitude into state law with the passing of this bill.

Please ensure that this bill is repealed in its entirety. What we have already is more than liberal enough.

Sincerely

Dr Steve Osborne
Chiropractor
BSc, BAppSc, BChiroSc
Certified NET Practitioner
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